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MEMORANDUM 

To: Martha Heath, Chair, House Committee on Appropriations 

From: Michael Fisher, Chair, House Committee on Health Care 

Date: January 16, 2014 

Subject: FY 2014 Budget Adjustment 

As requested, the House Health Care Committee reviewed the Administration’s FY 2014 budget 

adjustment proposals.  The Committee accepts all health care related proposals in the budget 

adjustment.  

 

At least one member of the committee expressed some concern about using the budget 

adjustment process to appropriate funds for studies and transfer positions between agencies, 

believing those items would have been better suited to the FY 2015 budget bill. 

 


